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January 4, 2020 
 
Dear trainer selection committee,  
 
This letter is to support the application of Ms.  for the 2020 Thoroughbred 
Makeover.  Ms.  has participated in the Makeover several times and retrained several 
Thoroughbreds retired from racing. She has the facilities and means to care for a Thoroughbred 
retired from racing and bring it towards a major competition in the time allowed for training for 
the 2020 Makeover.  
 
Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.  
 
Shannon K. Reed, DVM, MS, DACVS-LA 
Associate Professor Equine Surgery 
The Ohio State University   
Department of Veterinary Clinical Sciences 
601 Vernon L. Tharp Street 
Columbus, OH 43210 
(614)  
 

 
 
 




